
Gavin Semple, Chairman of Brandt Group of Companies and
Bryan Hillis, President of Luther College in The Semple Gymnasium

It started with the floor.

In 2004, water damage to the gym floor prompted Gavin Semple to take the lead on
a campaign to build a new gymnasium for Luther College High School. After some
strategic planning, the faculty, staff and Board of the College developed a larger
renewal and expansion program that includes three new classrooms, primarily
for fine arts, a student commons area, a new work-out facility and The Semple
Gymnasium. In 2013 Gavin and Shaun Semple renewed their commitment with
a $1.75m donation.

Gavin Semple states, “The Semple Family has had a long standing relationship
with Luther College beginning in 1959 when I attended as a dorm student. Since
then eight other members of the Semple family have benefited from the quality
education provided by Luther College. It was important to us to contribute to
Luther’s growth and to celebrate their 100 years in the community”.

The Semple Gymnasium will have increased floor space allowing for more
badminton courts, a higher roof to accommodate volleyball tournaments and, once
completed, will be the home of the Luther Invitational Tournament (LIT).

Artist’s rendering
of The Semple

Gymnasium with
seating capacity for

1,000, the largest high
school gym in Regina.

LUTHER COLLEGE RECEIVES $1.75M
TO BUILD NEW GYMNASIUM

Thank you to Gavin and Shaun Semple for your generous donation
to the A Time To Build Campaign!

For more information visit www.luthercollege.edu/attb


